
            BLASTING NOTICE UPDATE 
 

In acknowledgement of community concerns related to late 
night blasting activities associated with the Second Avenue 
Subway Project, MTA Capital Construction has revised 
project blasting hours to address the issue.  As of Monday, 
August 15th, MTA Capital Construction has instructed its 
contractor that all blasting is to occur prior to 7 P.M. on a 
regular basis.  The following exceptions will apply: 

• Blasting that would affect operations at Memorial 
Sloan-Kettering/ 64th Street Outpatient Center 
will be scheduled to occur later in the day to 
avoid interference with patient care.  

• Unforeseen circumstances, limited to instances 
where there are safety concerns  

In those limited instances where post 7 P.M. blasting 
becomes necessary, an email notification will be sent out to 
the Community Board, local elected officials and all 
interested community representatives. 

Please be advised that those interested in being on the 
blasting notification email data base, should send their email 
address to our Second Avenue Subway Community Liaison 
at claudia.wilson@2avesubway.com. 

 


